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March 7th, 1924.

i

Dr. F. C. Harrison,
Principal, Macdonald College, 
Ste. Anne de Bellevue, Que.

21y dear Dr. Harrlson:-
I read with a great deal of 

interest the report of Macdonald College as sub-
Will youmitted to the Department ofxAgriculture. 

please send a couple of copies of this report to 
my brother John Currie at Strathroy, Ont.

By the way, did you print this 
report or was it printed by the Department of 
Agriculture. Whoever did it,,It la very badly done.

i
Tours faithfully,

■
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